
Chairman Weisz and the House Human Services Committee 

RE: HB 1469 

NO, OPPOSE 

My name is James Jeske, a resident of McKenzie County, ND and a practicing optometrist. I am testifying 

in OPPOSITION of HB 1469. There is no need for one-sided propaganda to influence individuals one way 

or the other. Without providing all the possible adverse effects and study information it would be 

nothing more than a biased view aimed at steering decisions. 

 

Again, I oppose HB 1469 


